

Academic Affairs

College of Education and Human Ecology 172 Arps Hall 1945 North High Street Columbus, OH 43210 614-688-4571 Phone

By W.R

Memo

August 4, 2015

To:

Randy Smith, Vice Provost of Academic Programs

Melissa Newhouse, Program Manager

CC:

Andrew Zircher, Director of Assessment and Curriculum

Sarah Odum, Curriculum Coordinator

From:

Bryan Warnick, Associate Dean of Academic Affairs

RE: ADD CAMPUS OF OFFERING: P-6 MATHEMATICS AND MIDDLE CHILDHOOD GENERALIST ENDORSEMENT

The faculty and administration of the College of Education and Human Ecology (EHE) approve of adding the P-6 Mathematics and Middle Childhood Generalist Endorsement on the Marion, Mansfield, Lima, and Newark campuses from the Department of Teaching and Learning. The proposal was approved by the EHE Curriculum Committee.

Included with this request is the department's letter.

EHE approves of adding the P-6 Mathematics and Middle Childhood Generalist Endorsement on the Marion, Mansfield, Lima, and Newark campuses from the Department of Teaching and Learning and requests approval from the Council on Academic Affairs. If there are any questions, please contact me at warnick.11@osu.edu or our curriculum coordinator, Sarah Odum, at odum.11@osu.edu.



College of Education and Human Ecology

Department of Teaching and Learning 333 Arps Hall, 1945 N. High St. Columbus, OH 43210-0711 614-292-1257 Phone 614-292-7695 Fax ehe.osu.edu/teaching-and-learning

June 9, 2015

Dr. Gene Folden, Chair Curriculum Committee College of EHE

Dear Gene:

The Department of Teaching and Learning is requesting that the P-6 Mathematics and Middle Childhood Generalist Endorsements be made available on all campuses. We have faculty on all campuses that are qualified to teach in these two programs, and the offerings will allow teachers from across the state to participate. While this request does not require any new courses, it will be the purvue of each campus to decide whether additional instructors will be required.

Please let me know if you have any questions, I would be happy to address them.

Sincerely,

Jessica Mercerhill Assistant Chair